MOE Castle and the Frog Pond

Social Studies

The students have
finished learning about
the history of Michigan.
They learned just how
hard it was for pioneers
to get to Michigan. Be
sure to ask them how
they think the horses felt
on the long journey.

Zack loves reading on that couch.

Current AR Champions

Trey 271%
Mason 221%
Zack 217%
Ryan 199%
Ariana 175%
Claire 157%
Morgan 152%
Kim 142%

Kim and Claire were two of
our winners for most growth on
the NWEA. Nice headphones.

Science

The students have
finished learning about
light and are now
moving onto sound.
The classroom has been
quite noisy during a few
of the lessons. That’s a
lot of sound vibrations.

IXL Masters
Mason - 76
Morgan 54
Connor 24
Christian 23
Andrea 19
Xzavyer 18
Kalab 17

Math
The kids had a great
time learning about

geometry. They really
enjoyed drawing the
shapes with their
templates. Now we are
moving onto  more
multiplying. Many of
them are excited
because they can/will
be able to multiply
really large numbers.
After that we will move
onto fractions.

Charlotte is concentrating pretty hard.




Moe Castle and the Frog Pond

Writing

Wow these kids are
opinionated. We have
been writing essays to
support their thoughts on a
certain topics. Some of
these have included
“Should you be allowed to
watch tv as much as you

want?” and “Should kids
have a bedtime?”

Reading
We have been reading all
about  disasters. The
students have  really

enjoyed the stories. Once
a week we have had
homework of recording
ourselves reading. It is
solely to help each student
become better with their
own fluency.

Conferences are next
week. Please go to
www.myconferencetime.

com/ludington  There
you will click on Foster
and then find Mr.
Moelker.

Due to a conflict on
Wednesday, | will not be
able to have
conferences that night.
Instead, | have opened
up times on Monday,
Tuesday, Thursday and
Friday. If none of these
will work for you please
let me know and | can
make other
arrangements.

If you are not able to
visit the website please
let me know a time and
day.

Field Trip
We have rescheduled the

field trip for Tuesday, March
17. We are hoping the
weather will be perfect for
snowshoeing and sledding.

Please remember that if you
still planning on attending
with the class you need to
stop by the district office and
fill out a background check.

Conference times.

Morning options

Monday through Friday 7:30 —
7:45 and 7:45 — 8:00

Monday and Wednesday
10:30 — 10:45 and 10:45-11:00

Tuesday 9:30 — 9:45 and 9:45
—-10: 00

Afternoon

Monday and Tuesday
3:45-4:00,4:00-4:15,4:15-4:30,
4:30-4:45, 4:45-5:00

*ALMOST ALL DAY
THURSDAY
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